From: Roy Easley [mailto:royeasley@att.net]
Sent: Tuesday, September 07, 2010 2:03 PM
To: sales@stonelegends.com

Subject: NWOSU

This is the stone work that Stone Legends did for Northwestern Oklahoma
State University in Alva, Oklahoma. We are repeating the sign for the
Woodward campus. The signs really look sharp and the University is very
happy with them.

Roy Easley
Easley Associates Architects
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